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The Permanent Council held a special meeting in connection with the recent publication of the report of the United Nations High-Level Panel on Threats, Challenges and Change, entitled “A More Secure World: Our Shared Responsibility” (Report of the United Nations High-Level Panel on Threats, Challenges and Change).

Speaking on this occasion were Dr. Enrique Iglesias, President of the Inter-American Development Bank, in his capacity as a member of the High-Level Panel, and Professor Stephen Stedman, Research Director, Secretariat of the High-Level Panel, to share information on the process and outcome of the Panel’s year of activities. 

After a statement by the Acting Secretary General, Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi, the delegations of Barbados, Brazil, Canada, Chile, the Dominican Republic, Ecuador, Jamaica, Nicaragua, Panama, Saint Kitts and Nevis, Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, the United States, Uruguay, and Venezuela also spoke. 

The Council took note of the reports submitted and of the comments made by delegations.
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�.	Statements by the speakers and the delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1458/04.
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